
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL #5

Monday,  September 19, 2022– 7:00 pm


Great Falls Clinic Specialty Center, 3000 15th Ave So


CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Eric Ray with the Pledge of Allegiance at 
7:00.


ROLL CALL:  Members present: Terry Albrecht, Pat Bolton, Eric Ray, and Marcia Anderson. Zachary 
Bumgarner was absent. There were 28 neighbors present.


NEW BUSINESS:

	 Two deputy Sheriff Officers and two deputy County Attorneys gave a presentation on the upcoming 

County Public Safety Mill Levy (14 mill levy for $2.4 million annually, which is $18.91 on a $100,000 
home).  Check the taxable value of your home at www.mtcadastral.com


	 Why do we need the levy:

	 1.  School Safety Program

	 2.  There is a shortage of deputies and attorneys (we need 45 attorneys and have 30)

	 3.  Pretrial Services. The jail is exceeding its capacity


	 If you want information about the levy or have questions go to: www.weststandsafe.com or send questions 
to email:  publicsafetylevy@cascadecountymt.gov or the Facebook page WeStandSafe


PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS

	 The dust issue at the medical construction site is better.

	 There are several spotted nap weed plants growing along the boulevard around the apartment complex.

 	 There was excessive noise at the Carnival held between Super 1 and the Flamingo.

	 There is still concern about the intersection of 11th Ave So and 32nd Street. A possible solution is an All 

Way Stop.

	 The tennis courts in Russell Park are in terrible condition.


OLD BUSINESS

	 Approve Minutes: The minutes were read and approved on a motion by Terry and second by Pat.

	 

OTHER BUSINESS:

	 Neighborhood Watch Ambassador report not available.


NEXT MEETING – October 17, 2022.  Rae Grulkowski, County Commission candidate may be speaking.


ADJOURN: The meeting was adjourned on a motion by Pat and second by Terry.


Respectfully submitted,

Marcia Anderson, Secretary
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mailto:publicsafetylevy@cascadecountymt.gov

